
 
        March 8, 2024 
  
Lori Zyskowski 
Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP 
 
Re: Wells Fargo & Company (the “Company”) 

Incoming letter dated December 29, 2023 
 

Dear Lori Zyskowski: 
 

This letter is in response to your correspondence concerning the shareholder 
proposal (the “Proposal”) submitted to the Company by the American Conservative 
Values ETF (the “Proponent”) for inclusion in the Company’s proxy materials for its 
upcoming annual meeting of security holders. 
 
 We are unable to concur in your view that the Company may exclude the Proposal 
under Rule 14a-8(b)(1)(i) and Rule 14a-8(f). In our view, the Proponent’s original proof 
of ownership letter covers the one-year period required by Rule 14a-8(b)(1)(i)(C). 
 

Copies of all of the correspondence on which this response is based will be made 
available on our website at https://www.sec.gov/corpfin/2023-2024-shareholder-
proposals-no-action. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Rule 14a-8 Review Team 
 
 
cc:  Michael Ross 
 Alliance Defending Freedom 
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